
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2022.139 
Released – 5 September 2022 
 
Thank you for your email received 18 August 2022 requesting information regarding Microsoft 11. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
Please could you provide the following information: 
 
1) How many computers (desktop or laptop) are currently owned by and in use at your 
organisation?  
 
5690 
 
2) How many of these do not have a Windows 11-approved processor (as determined by 
the attached list)?  
 
696 
 


